
THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO:		HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM:	Nannette Johnston

DATE:	March 17, 2011

SUBJECT:	School Based Decision Making Council Report on use of Allocation

ISSUE

Per Hardin County Schools board policy 02.4331, the board notifies each school council of their tentative staffing allocation for the upcoming year by March 1.  Each council is then required to report, by April 1, how they will use their allocation. 

FACTS

Each school was given their board approved tentative staffing allocation in mid February.

The allocation was based on the board approved allocation formulas in HCAR 02.4331 using the projected enrollments.

     The attached sheet indicates how each school plans on utilizing their tentative allocations.
